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Ref: 04.PC0235 
 
 
At a meeting held on 29th May 2017, the Board considered the report of the 
inspector as well as the documents and submissions on file. 
 
 
The Board determined that the proposed development does not comprise 
strategic infrastructure, generally in accordance with the Inspector’s 
reasoning and recommendation.   
 
 
The planning application should be made to Cork County Council in the first 
instance. 
 
 
 
 
 
Board Member: _____________________ Date: 29th May 2017 
   Conall Boland 
 
 


